
From: Sandy Dees <SDees@ghs.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/17/2013 2:43:44 PM
Subject: folo up on governor/GHS event

Christian,
 
Am sorry for delay in getting back with you; I’m still trying to connect with the medical 
director of our Children’s Hospital to get more details.
 
Would you be available to speak briefly in the morning?
 
Looking forward to working with you!
Sandy
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